
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday, April 25, 2014 11:04 PM, Arvind <arvindkumar@nic.in> wrote: 
 
Dear Shri Umesh Chandra 
 
please find attached soft copy of the approved minutes of the meeting of 
ARTEE with CEO prasar Bharati. Please circulate it amongst all  members 
of ARTEE for their information. 
 
regards 
 
Arvind Kumar 
Director(P) 

  


